
 
 
 

T.E.A.C.H. Program – Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
 

1. What is the T.E.A.C.H. Program?​
T.E.A.C.H. (Technology Energizing Aging Christians at Home) is an 8-week initiative 
designed to help senior adults gain confidence using iPads and digital tools, supported 
by Volunteer Tech Assistants. 

 

2. Who can participate? 

●​ Seniors (ages 65+) looking to learn technology skills​
 

●​ Volunteer Tech Assistants (ages 14 & up) willing to assist seniors during 
sessions​
 

 

3. What will seniors learn? 

●​ How to use iPads​
 



●​ FaceTime, Zoom, email, and social media basics​
 

●​ Online safety and security tips​
 

●​ How to access faith-based resources online​
 

 

4. What is the role of Volunteer Tech Assistants?​
Volunteers will provide one-on-one support to seniors, assist with technology questions, 
and help create a welcoming learning environment. 

 

5. How long is the program, and when does it start?​
 The program runs for 8 weeks with weekly 2-hour sessions starting September 6, 
2025. 

 

6. Where will sessions be held?​
 At The Place UMC – Family Life Center. 

 

7. Is there a cost to participate?​
 No, the program is free for both seniors and Volunteer Tech Assistants. 

 

8. How do I sign up?​
Register online at www.theplaceumc.org by clicking on the T.E.A.C.H. button. 
Registration is open through August 31, 2025. 

 

9. Who can I contact with questions?​
 Email us at theplacetetechteam@gmail.com for more information. 
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